
 

 

 

 

 
 

From: Roberta Baines 
To: Roberta Baines 
Subject: FW: Town of Kingsville 
Date: Thursday, February 4, 2021 9:58:17 AM 

From: Carol Watson [mailto:carol@howick.ca] 
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 3:53 PM 
To: Jennifer Setterington <jsetterington@kingsville.ca>; premier@ontario.ca; 
christine.elliot@pc.ola.org 
Cc: vic.fedeli@pc.ola.org; prabmeet.sarkaria@pc.ola.org; rod.phillips@pc.ola.org; 
michael.tibolloCO@pc.ola.org; 'lisa.thompson@pc.ola.org' <lisa.thompson@pc.ola.org> 
Subject: RE: Town of Kingsville 

This is to advise that correspondence received from Town of Kingsville including their resolution 
regarding small businesses was discussed at the January 19, 2021 Howick Council meeting. The 
following resolution was passed: 

Moved by Deputy Reeve Bowman; Seconded by Councillor Illman: 
Be it resolved that Council support Town of Kingsville’s resolution calling upon the Premier of 
Ontario, Doug Ford, as well as the Ontario cabinet and Health officials, to protect the health of 
Ontarians and our small businesses by allowing them to remain open to in-store sales and service 
with limited capacity and increased safety measures. Carried. Resolution No. 15/21 

If you require anything further, please contact this office, thank you. 

Carol Watson, Clerk 
Township of Howick 
44816 Harriston Road, RR 1 
Gorrie, Ontario N0G 1X0 
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